
 

 February 2020 Newsletter 

 

Dear Beacon Parents and Families:  

  

We have so much fun doing indoor garden-based lessons in the winter! We provide hands-on educational  

       activities, make food together, write and draw in garden journals, and use our bodies and voices to learn and  

       reinforce concepts. Check out what we’ve been up to.... 

 

1st grade Garden Scientists focused on how seasonal changes affect plant and animal life cycles.               

We learned how all of the animals and        

plants in the garden habitat adapt to       

winter.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2nd grade Garden Chefs really put their developing cooking skills to work as             

they created their own recipes and followed one to make ​veggie hummus wraps​!             

Ask your 2nd grader about the snack they made and          

the tools they used. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kindergartener Beginning Gardeners played ‘Guess the Veggie’ in which         

they had to use describing words to give clues so players can guess which              

vegetable they are describing. They also learned that beets can be used as             

crayons! 

 

 

   ​Until Next Month, 

  ​Ms. Megan, Ms. Diana, & Ms. Nicole 
  

 
For more information, including volunteer and giving opportunities, visit our website ​www.hudsonvalleyseed.org 

Follow us on Facebook ​@Hudsonvalleyseed​ and Instagram ​@Hudsonvalleyseed 



 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 


